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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIABOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUTCREEK PLAZA

WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94696

DlZ

Hay 6, 1980

Oocket Nos. 50-528, 50-529
50-530

Arizona Public Service Company
P. 0. Box 21666
Phoenix, Arizona 85036

Attention: Ikr. E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
Vice President, Nuclear Projects

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is IE Bulletin No. 80-10 which requires action by you with regard to
your power reactor facility(ies) with an operating license. For facilities with
a c";."=truction permit, no action is required; the Bulletin is providing
informati on only.

Should you have questions regarding this Bulletin or the actions required of
you, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

R. H. Engelken
Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Bulletin No. 80-10
2. List of Recently Issued

IE Bulletins

F. M. Hartley, APS
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